
SOUTH AYRSHIRE COUNCIL
Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places – Survey Sheet
What is the Review about?
South Ayrshire Council is required to undertake a formal review of UK Parliamentary polling districts and places within the South Ayrshire Council area.
The Council must ensure that all electors have reasonable facilities for voting and that, as far as is reasonable and practicable, the polling places are accessible to all electors, including those who are disabled.
Who can take part in the Review?

If you live in South Ayrshire and wish to comment regarding your polling place, we would like to hear from you.  If commenting on the suitability of premises, details of better alternative polling places should be provided.  We would also welcome comments from any person or body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability.  We can accept representations from you up to 4pm on Thursday 21st December 2023.
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